
 
 
 
 

 
May 1, 2009 
 
Hawkeye Bird Control Inc. 
R.R. #4,11255 Highway 25 
Halton Hills, ON 
L7J 2M1 
 
 
 
Dear Dan,  
 
As you know, the Kitchener-Waterloo Humane Society (KWHS) provides humane 
education, law enforcement, and sheltering of animals in this community, and 
since we do not receive any government funding we reach out to the community 
for donations to assist the animals and to support the program of the KWHS. 
 
It is in this spirit that I would wholeheartedly like to thank Hawkeye Bird and 
Animal Control Inc. for your ongoing support and volunteer work with numerous 
injured birds of prey, being their ambulance, providing care, and if required, 
investing several thousand of your money with the Small Animal Clinic at the 
University of Guelph. All this time and energy is much appreciated, and assists 
greatly with our rehabilitation goals and the ultimate release of these magnificent 
creatures back into the wild. 
 
Our staff is pleased and willing to work with you on further projects such as the 
Walkathon and our ‘On the Cat Walk’ Fashion Show (perhaps we can some of 
your hawks and falcons in the show too?). 
 
I look forward to hearing from you so that we may expand upon our previous 
discussions. Here’s to a mutually beneficial cooperation and an even closer 
understanding in the years to come. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Kathy Innocente 
Fundraising & Community Relations Manager 
 
 


